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Rock Energy Upgrading Natural Gas System in Rockton
In our continuous eff ort to supply members with safe and reliable 
natural gas service, Rock Energy Cooperative is working on a project 
to upgrade our natural gas system in Rockton. 
 Th is project involves replacing some older natural gas mains, as well 
as some services pipes to members’ homes.Rock Energy will contact 
you if a service line replacement is necessary. 
 Construction started in late March and will continue through the 
summer. If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact 
Jason Mayer at 866-752-4550.

Rock Energy Cooperative natural gas crews—Gas Technician James Gander in the excavator and Apprentice Gas Technician 
Dan Alseth on the ground—are working in Rockton to replace old gas mains. Th e project will continue throughout the summer.

Th ese maps show the areas in Rockton where crews will be working and the projected timeline.


